












June 29, 2007
PCARS Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Michael Swass, KJ6XE
Lakeview Company, Inc.

3620-9A Whitehall Road

Anderson, SC 29626

Dear Michael,
The 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 13-14, 2007.   One of our club members visited you at the Orlando Hamfest and we think you would be a great addition to our hamfest.  Over the years I have owned several of your “Hamsticks” and I know they are great antennas.  We believe the Melbourne Hamfest would give you some excellent exposure and sales.
The Melbourne Hamfest is typically the second largest in Florida after Orlando.  It is held at the Melbourne Auditorium and we typically have 1200-1500 attendees.  Attached is a tentative floor plan for the inside area.  For the most part, the tables that start with alphabetic numbers are commercial booths.  These eight foot tables include back drop curtains, table skirts and electric outlets.  Additional information is included on the attached reservation form.  Commercial vendors are also asked to contribute a door price for the hamfest.  We will work with each vendor to obtain a configuration that meets the vendor’s needs.

We hope that you will give favorable consideration to attending the Melbourne Hamfest.  If you have any questions or want to discuss a booth or swap table configuration, you can contact us via email at hamfest2007@pcars.org. You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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